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February 18, 2016

Re: First Meeting of the San Marcos River Task Force

Dear [N

Thank you for agreeing to participate in the San Marcos River Task Force. By this
letter, | am inviting you to the first meeting of the Task Force, to be held on March
7th, 2016 from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. in the Commission Hearing Room at Texas
Parks and Wildlife Headquarters in Austin, Texas (4200 Smith School Road). |am
looking forward to meeting you and beginning to work on our Task Force Charge:

To bring together a broad spectrum of stakeholders to provide perspective
to the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department and Commission regarding the
issues associated with recreational river use on the San Marcos River from
the bridge at County Road 101 to Scull Crossing. This 3.6 mile river
segment flows through Hays, Caldwell, and Guadalupe Counties.
Specifically, the task force is charged with studying and making
recommendations conceming how to control illegal behavior, improve
public safety, safeguard private property rights, and conserve
environmental quality and the natural state in this segment of the San
Marcos River.

it is my expectation that we meet every two months over the next seven months,
and will have our final report to the TPW Commission no later than October 1,
2016. For your planning purposes, we will attempt to meet at some point during
the first or second week every other month starting in March 2016.

| very much appreciate your commitment and interest in this issue, and am locking
forward to working with you. Please respond with your R.S.V.P. to this first meeting
by contacting Melissa Parker of the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department at
melissa.parker@tpwd.texas.qov or 512-754-6844 extension 235. If you are
unable to attend and need to send a delegate in your place, please let Ms. Parker
know who that person will be. Thank you.

Sincerely,

. ”7

(Bill Jones

TPW Com mis(wner
San Marcos River Task Force Chairman

BJ:mmp

cc: Mr. Carter Smith
Ms. Melissa Parker

To manage and conserve the natural and cultural resources of Texas and to provide hunting, fishing
and outdoor recreation opportunities for the use and enjoyment of present and future generations.



